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September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Residential Trip (Wednesday 4th October – Friday 6th October 2023) 

 
We hope that you and your family are well at this time. 
 
We are delighted that your child will be joining us on the Year 7 residential trip with The Bushcraft 
Company at Boughton Woods from Wednesday 4th October – Friday 6th October 2023. 
 
Students will be required to be at school for 8.15am on Wednesday 4th October and they should 
head to the Pope Francis Hall for registration. Pupils attending the trip should wear suitable, casual 
clothing/footwear and we will be departing from school via coach at approximately 8.45am. 
 
We will aim to depart from Boughton Woods at 3pm on Friday 6th October. You will need to make 
arrangements for your child’s collection from school site on this day. Our estimated return time is 
4.15pm. We will email/text parents/carers and update our school social media if we are ahead or 
behind time upon our return to school. 
 
In preparation for the residential trip, we require some important information from you about your 
child, including dietary and medical requirements and how your child will be getting home on Friday 
6th October.  
 
Enclosed with this letter is a kit list to ensure that pupils can pack appropriately for the residential. 
Please refer to this document when selecting items to bring. Students may not have immediate 
access to their luggage upon arrival at the camp, so we ask that pupils have a small day sack/bag 
with them including a full bottle of water, any medication that they may need, suitable footwear for 
the walk to camp, and suitable clothing for the weather (eg waterproofs).  We kindly ask that 
students leave mobile phones at home, along with any other fragile items that may get damaged. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that any outstanding payments for the trip are 
due by Monday 1st October 2023 via the Gateway App. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to Mr Poole by Wednesday 27th September 2023. 
Alternatively, you can complete the online form which has been shared via email and can be found 
on our Transition page on the website. 
 
We look forward to your son/daughter joining us on this fabulous opportunity and adventure.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs K Perkins         Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher        Headteacher 
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REPLY SLIP       To: Tutor  
 
Child’s name____________________________________ Tutor group_____________________ 
 

 My child is attending the Year 7 residential trip on Weds 4th October – Friday 6th October ‘23 
 

 My child will be collected from school site at 4.15pm on Friday 6th October ‘23 
 

Please complete the information below: 
 
Dietary requirements: 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Medical needs (including details of medication/frequency etc) 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please complete the emergency contact information below: 

 Emergency contact 1 Emergency contact 2 

Name   

Number   

 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) Dated: …………………… 


